CAR PARKING SURVEY FOR RESIDENTS OF SOUTH LAKELAND
A Task and Finish Group has been set up by the Communities Overview and Scrutiny Committee at South Lakeland District Council in order to examine off-street car parking within the District. The Council receives around £2 million in car park income, which forms a significant part of its budget and influences the level of Council Tax set each year. Off-street car parking can reduce congestion on the District’s streets, and allows a provision for both residents and visitors to the area.

As part of their evidence gathering, the members of the Task and Finish Group would like to hear from residents within the communities of the District. The purpose of this survey is to collect these views, and to use them to inform any recommendations which the Group will make in its final report. Please take some time to answer the questions below and return the form to the Scrutiny Officer at the address listed by 8th October 2010, or alternatively you can email a completed copy.

1. How often do you use car parks in the District, eg. daily, weekly, occasionally?

2. Do you tend to use car parks for work or for leisure/shopping purposes?

3. What do you think would be a reasonable rate to pay to park for the following periods of time?

30 minutes


2 hours


all day
4. Do you feel that there are too many, or too few, car parking spaces in the District? 


5.
How much would you be willing to pay for a parking permit, which would allow you to park in a specific town or village’s car parks? 

If you have any further comments or suggestions in relation to car parking in South Lakeland, please include them in this box:


If you would like to include your own contact details, please add them here. The Task and Finish Group may contact you during the course of its review to ask you for further information. 


Name:

Address:

Email/telephone number:


































Name:


Address:


Email/telephone:





Please return your completed form to the Scrutiny Officer, South Lakeland District Council, South Lakeland House, Lowther Street, Kendal LA9 4UD, by 8th October 2010.


Or you can email the form to scrutiny@southlakeland.gov.uk – Thank you!






































